## MINUTES - GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING, JULY 31, 1999

The president, Ed Ule called the meeting to order at 11:00 a.m. This meeting, at the home of Jim and Patsy Clark, was after the membership had enjoyed breakfast. The minutes from the previous meeting were not read. Lynn Bartschi, AC6CY, gave a treasurer's report. We have \$1309.07 after giving Doug Hanson, WB6MFV, funds to purchase a solar controller for the batteries at the repeater. The batteries can now have a two to three hour charge, enough time to get a generator in place. Thanks Doug for taking care of this.

Ed reported we have three new members. Membership renewals are still coming in. Thirty-three have been received at this time. Ed is working on a different roster format in order to include E-mail addresses.

Ed asked Jim Clark to give a report on the field day activity. Jim reported that all attending had a great time, many contacts were made, and a report was sent in to A.R.R.L. along with the good newspaper article in the Sierra Sentinel. He stated it was a good outing and a good time among close friends.

Doug happily reported that the road up to the repeater site had been improved. It was now a good road.

Ed thanked the Clarks for the good breakfast and adjourned the meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Patsy Clark, Secretary